308

January 3, 2017

Tracey Stiles
Patrick Stiles

VIA EMAIL - tstiles724@sbcglobal.net

Re: FOIA Request Dated December 18, 2016 and received December 19, 2016

Subject: A request regarding if teachers contribute into the TRS pension, and what is the total amount if they do.
Also, percentage and total for the year 2012 — 2016. If they do not contribute into the plan what is the total cost of the
contribution for the years 2012 - 2016.

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Stiles:

This letter will serve as Community Unit School District 308's response to your December 18, 2016 request under
the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information.
The information responsive to your request is attached.

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will
be posted online an the district’s website. To access it, g0 to www.sd308.0rg and select Our District > Freedom of
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses, then select FOIA ID #16-35.

Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred the expense of $161.60 comprised of
the cost of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to your request. You are not legally required

to reimburse the district for the amount incurred.

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you.

B o

Erian Graves
Freedom of Information Officer






